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12th October 2021
Dear Parents / Carers,
 

Just a reminder about the next Bags 2 Schools collection is next Wednesday 20th October, please see the attached letter for more information. 
Please fill your own bags (bin bags for example) to donate your unwanted clothes, shoes, hats, bags, soft toys etc. No Duvets, pillows, cushions or toys (other than teddies) please. 
They are to be left outside the village hall first thing next Wednesday morning ready for collection.

 

Thank you for your continued support.

FOBS
Bealings School, Sandy Lane, Little Bealings, IP13 6LW

Telephone: 01473 622376 
     Email: admin@bealings.suffolk.sch.uk
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